
 

 

Reading days – Children will continue to read each week and they should bring their book 
bags into school on their reading day.  

P.E is on a Monday and Tuesday. Children are allowed to come to school in their P.E. kits. 
These must be plain; no logos are allowed. Children should not wear any jewellery for 
school.  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

                                                     

 

This term we will finish multiplication 
and division before moving on to 
measurement.  

Within measurement, we will focus on 
the measuring in centimetres and 
metres.   

This term, we started our next topic of 
‘Travel Narratives’. The children will focus 
on speech marks, expanded noun 
phrases, paragraphs and prepositions 
before writing a travel story.  

 

 

This half term we will be finishing our 
topic ‘Comparing Queens’ before 
moving on to our geography topic of 
Handa’s African Adventure. Where will 
be looking at comparing The United 
Kingdom and Africa.  

 

This term, we have started our new topic of 
‘Eucharist’.  We have been thinking about all 
the different ways we can say ‘thank you’ at 
home, in school and in the neighbourhood. 
We will then move on to ‘Lent.’ 

On a Thursday, Mrs Reid teaches 
Science to the children. The children are 
currently learning about Living Things 
including animals.  

 

 


